
 
The Bureau of Special Education in collaboration with the CT Parent Advocacy Center 

(CPAC) and CT Birth to Three will be holding regional information sessions about 

requirements and information about the transition from B23 to preschool special education. 

It is strongly recommended that each LEA send a representative to one session. 

EdAdvance: Thursday, April 4th, 10:00 to 12:00 

ACES:  Tuesday, April 9th, 9:30 to 11:30 

EASTCONN:  Tuesday, April 23rd, 12:30 to 2:00 

LEARN:  Monday, April 29th, 12:30 to 2:30 

CREC:  Friday, May 10th, 1:00 to 3:00 

CES:  Friday, May 17th, 12:30 to 2:30 
Registration information will be available in early spring.  Please “save the date”. 

 

 

 

                       

   

 
 

 

 

 

In addition to the Large City Forum 

there will be early childhood/ 

preschool special education 

opportunities for discussion and 

networking twice in each RESC 

region for the 18-19 school year.  

Please contact your RESC or 

Andrea Brinnel for additional 

information. 

 

 

 

For preschool special education questions 

or concerns please contact: 

 

 

Andrea Brinnel, Ed.D. 

Preschool Special Education/619 Part B 

andrea.brinnel@ct.gov 

860-713-6941 
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